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 De Watteville COMMNT2014/5898/P 30/09/2014  09:28:01 Living next to the number 13 with two small children, i am AGAINST this project. The noise will be 

highly disturbing and will oblige me to terminate my tenancy contract. Note that there are already in 

Glenilla road similar ongoing works which are hugely disturbing with: noise, difficult access for 

pedestrians and cars. And these works have started more than 9 months ago and seem to be far from 

ending!

Best regards,

Helene de Watteville

15C Glenilla road
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